Statement of Bangladesh in the third Cycle of UPR of Cuba
(Geneva, 16 May 2018)

Thank you, Mr. President,

We welcome the delegation of Cuba to the third cycle of UPR, and thank for their national report.

We appreciate Cuba for the new Labour Code that strengthens legal protection of the principle of equality and non-discrimination in the workplace.  Cuba’s efforts in addressing human trafficking is commendable.  We also appreciate Cuba for their continued cooperation with the human rights mechanisms.
 Bangladesh recommends the following:
1. Increase information and training on trafficking in persons among professionals and workers of entities responsible for prevention of this phenomenon.
2. Establish specific protection mechanism for victims of trafficking and provide, as necessary, medical and psychological assistance, legal advice, material support and social reintegration.
We wish the Cuban delegation a successful UPR.

Thank you.
